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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 24th March 

What another brilliant week with one more week to go before Easter. 

We finished the week with an excellent class assembly from Sparrows. They all spoke with such enthusiasm and we 

are very proud of them. 

In English this week we learnt how to use the possessive apostrophe and wrote our retelling of ‘The Owl Who Was 

Afraid Of The Dark’. Next week, the children will choose their own animal and decide what they are afraid of. 

This week we have designed our own berry treat linked to our learning. We will be making these next week. It would 

be helpful if your children could bring in a medium sized container on Monday to bring their berry treat home in.  

In Maths, we started learning about mass. We identified that there are 1000g in 1kg and went onto compare 

different weights as well as reading scales. Next week, we will be learning about capacity and volume. 

We would like to celebrate these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Dexter S – For showing creativity and resilience when making his clay pot. 

Charlie – For working really hard on his handwriting and being an enthusiastic learner 

Molly - For working super hard this week, starting work straight away and persevering 

Ethan B - For listening carefully in Maths and developing the way he explains his reasoning using mathematical 

vocabulary. 

Jude - For showing super enthusiasm this week and working really hard. 

Ada - For excellent English writing, ensuring you include a variety of skills and exciting vocabulary.. 

Jacob - For showing creativity, skill and determination when making your clay pot in DT this week. 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

 

The Year 3 Team 
mdunne@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hflashman@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

ocarey@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

hjordan@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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